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5th November 2021 
 

Celebration of Progress Weekend - Year 10 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

At The Whitstable School we want our pupils to be proud of the work they have completed in their 

exercise books. We recognise that achieving this involves a close partnership between parents, pupils 
and teachers. 

This weekend, pupils should bring home with them their English, maths, science, history or geography 
and MFL books.  We would like to encourage you to spend some time with your child, looking together 
at the work they have produced in their books.  

We expect books to be well presented and work to be complete. Teachers provide feedback in a variety 

of ways, including verbal and written feedback. This year we have introduced the model below for 
written feedback and you should see it used across different subjects: 

 Progress  - a comment about aspects of the work or learning  which is good; 

 Improve - ways in which a piece of work or future pieces of work could be improved; 

 Extend - a task or activity that moves pupils further forward with  their learning and/or helps 

address misconceptions (for example, a question requiring a response). 
 

Pupils should engage with and respond to this feedback in green pen, allowing them to refine or 
improve their work. Written feedback in this format should happen at least twice a term. 

We really value your feedback. Please let us know what you think by following this link to complete a 
short questionnaire - https://forms.gle/8SRLUtHvtb5zRsa58 

We will be reading responses at the end of the day on Monday. 

We hope that you enjoy this opportunity to talk to your child about their work. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

A Gibson    A Hampton 
Headteacher    Progress Leader, Year 10 
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